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Q.  (Reference 2017 GRA Volume I, page 4.8 – 4.9)  Is the additional 230 kV line from 1 

Soldiers Pond to Hardwoods being connected to the new Soldiers Pond facilities?  2 

What is the purpose of that line? 3 

 4 

 5 

A. Yes, the replacement of the existing TL 201 230 kV line from Hardwoods to the 6 

vicinity of Soldiers Pond, now TL 266, will be connected to the new Soldiers Pond 7 

facility.   8 

 9 

TL 266 is being rebuilt with an increased thermal rating as a result of a violation of 10 

transmission planning criteria when TL 217 is out of service.   11 


